
 

Name: Announcement: 

Tara Ostaszewicz The PINK AAA Awards points sheets are due 
TOMORROW at noon. No late forms will be 
accepted. Please drop off in STUDENT 
SERVICES asap 

Erin Farkas Grade 12 Graduates this is a reminder to 
come to Student Services this week to see 
the draft of your graduating class composite 
and make sure that your name is spelled 
correctly under your photo. We will have the 
composite up in Student Services until 
Thursday afternoon. Please also check the 
spelling of your name for your Ontario 
Secondary School Diploma. If there are any 
issues please see Mrs. Farkas before Friday. 

O'Rourke Attention Graduates! There is a new 
scholarship award posted on the NCVLE.  
The Catholic Secondary Teachers Award is 
open to any graduate. There are 2 $1000 
awards given out in the board. See NCVLE or 
Student Services for details. 

Katie Spiece Attention Graduates! Don’t forget to go on the 
Grade 12 NCVLE and vote for the prom 
awards! Voting closes on Friday! 

O'Rourke Students going on the Niagara College trip 
are to be dismissed at 9:00 and meet at the 
back entrance.  The bus leaves at 9:10. 

Erin Clark All three flag teams were in action yesterday 
at the second annual Nitro HS Classic.  The 
Jr. Boys, Sr. Boys and Varsity Girls battled all 
the elements to begin the day in the pouring 
rain before eventually moving inside to finish 
when the weather got too bad.  Throughout 
the day, the teams all had impressive 
showings.  The girls began their day with a 
decisive win over Notre Dame and went on to 



eventually lose in quarter final action to Saint 
Michael.  Congratulations to graduating 
seniors, Tessa Pingue, Kailey McKimm, 
Kennady Forster, Sienna Read, and Chloe 
Hutton.  The Senior Boys team came out 
strong, with an early victory over Holy Cross.   
 
They went on to seal decisive victories to 
take them to the final against AN Myer.  In a 
heartbreaker, the boys lost by just three 
points in the final minutes.  The Senior Boys 
are back in action this Friday at the Saint 
Paul 7 V 7 Tournament.  The junior boys took 
on Blessed Trinity in their opener and never 
looked back from there. They took the Semi 
Final against Notre Dame to a tie breaker and 
moved on to the finals against Saint Paul, a 
team that they beat earlier in the day.  Again 
in a final that went to the tie breaker, the boys 
lost by one point to their flag rivals this 
season. The junior boys will finish off the year 
with their own 7 v7 tournament next Friday 
where they will be hungry for a rematch with 
Saint Paul.  

Honee Barnowski Attention Badminton Team...that's right! 
You...the one who played for REDS 
Badminton last month!  Team Picture will be 
taken on the Marble Staircase on Tuesday, 
May 27 right after announcements!!  Please 
wear your DM Badminton shirts!!  IF you are 
hearing this message on Tuesday, May 
27...go to the marble staircase right after 
these announcements.  Thank you. 

 


